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I have stayed abreast of the Birch Solar 1 project from the
beginning. To this day I have yet to hear substantial benefits
to the Shawnee community which will bear the brunt of this
project. Loss of country views and wildlife sightings, devalued
property, potential harmful chemicals in the water system and
loss of farming acreage are my main areas of concern. I am
not against renewable or clean energy IF done in a
responsible manner and in the appropriate place...not in a
densely populated area like Shawnee Township in Allen
County. I am totally AGAINST this project.
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